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To:r3-sosc@ieee.org <r3-sosc@ieee.org>;r3-excom2024@ieee.org <r3-excom2024@ieee.org>;sec-r03@ieee.org <sec-
r03@ieee.org>;Donohoe, Pat <donohoe@ece.msstate.edu>

Memphis Section Report

- Election committee has been identified.
- Official ballet and candidates have been identified. Waiting for confirmation of interest with

certain potential officers. 
- A few new members are becoming active
- New University Officers introduced to the section. 

From: sec-r03@listserv.ieee.org <sec-r03@listserv.ieee.org> on behalf of Ferraro, Angelo

<AFERRARO@email.sc.edu>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 9:34:14 AM

To: r3-sosc@ieee.org <r3-sosc@ieee.org>; r3-excom2024@ieee.org <r3-excom2024@ieee.org>; sec-

r03@IEEE.ORG <sec-r03@IEEE.ORG>; Donohoe, Pat <donohoe@ece.msstate.edu>

Cc: Ferraro, Angelo <AFERRARO@email.sc.edu>

Subject: Columbia Sec�on June 2024 monthly report

Dear Pat,

With most of the Columba Section Executive Representatives on the summer semester break, our
report is quite brief:

The Columbia Section is busy readying itself for the upcoming election of new Section
Officers and election of officers for its LMAG (Life Member Affinity Group.)

We are also planning for the next slate of technical meetings starting this fall, supporting our
members in their Senior member upgrades with the next Senior Member Roundup being
planned. And support for the IEEE ICDCM 2024 (International Conference on DC Microgrids)
being held at the University of South Carolina in Columbia this August.

Regards,
Angelo

Angelo Ferraro
Chair IEEE Columbia Section
Founding and Interim Chair Columbia LMAG
aferraro@email.sc.edu

To unsubscribe from the SEC-R03 list, click the following link: https://listserv.ieee.org/cgi-bin/wa?
SUBED1=SEC-R03&A=1
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